
Mr. R. A. Redmond 
 
 
August 15, 2008 
 
The Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Environment 
Communications and the Arts 
PO Box 6100 
Canberra ACT 2600 
eca.sen@aph.gov.au
 
Dear Sir 
 
To be substaintable long term would be to substaintially increase feed-in tariff so 
everyone could be encouraged to solar. The opportunities of solar power for 
Australia are enormous which would give the community the opportunities of 
empowerment. 
 
The jobs creation capabilities of an Australian Solar Power Industry is good for 
the country, good for the community’s health and good for the economy. 
 
Please provide Australia with a clean electricity owned by Australian for all. 
Australia is benefited with the ability to generate power from the sun, to which 
we seem to have more than our fair share, then let it be obtainable, affordable 
and sustainable. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Robert A. Redmond 
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